MINUTES LAFAYETTE COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP, AUGUST 1, 2022

The Lafayette County School Board met in workshop session on Monday, August 1, 2022 beginning at 6:30 p.m. In attendance were Mr. Robert Edwards, Superintendent of Schools; Mrs. Amanda Hickman, Chairperson; Mrs. Marion McCray, Vice-Chair; Mr. Darren Driver, Member; Mr. Jeff Walker, Member; Mr. Taylor McGrew, Member; and Ms. Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson, School Board Attorney. Administrators present were Mrs. Tammi Maund, Director of Finance and Mr. Gerald Powers, Director of Safety and Mental Health.

Policy Review

Superintendent Edwards reviewed and discussed the policy changes and revisions. He explained that these revisions/updates to various school board policies are based on legislative changes and to reflect editorial, grammatical, and citation edits. Much discussion was had and board members shared their thoughts on some of the changes and revisions. A Public Hearing will be held on these policy changes and revisions at the next regular board meeting.

<u>Adjournment</u>

The workshop was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Amanda Hickman, Chairperson

Robert Edwards, Superintendent and Secretary to the School Board